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      					BIRTHDAYS





Well the month is almost over and it has been quiet a ride.  We had a great guest luncheon, which honored some terrific people in our club and community.  We welcomed three new board members and promoted our officer team.  We also welcomed Stephanie Linkous as our clubs new treasurer.  We know that she will do a great job, but the one member who we will say congratulations to is Dwain Ealy.  Dwain did an outstanding job when he presented the award to Mildred Prince, and who better to present the distinguished service award then Dwain who has spent so much time serving  as an example for new members.  Since 1965 Dwain has been encouraging Kiwanis members to give it their all. It is easy to say that many of us may not have made it if it had not been for Dwain’s guidance





Date		Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


10-28-2011	Don Kettenbeil	David Carroll				85 Years of Broadcasting in Chattanooga


11-4-2011	Larry Kuka							





Brad Harris			Lee Montgomery


James McKeehan		Trey Winder


Tommy Wilson		John Young


Troy Huff			Amanda Haun	


Dennie Humphreys





This Year the Athens Kiwanis will be hosting its First Annual Costume Contest in conjunction with TWC’s  Annual Halloween festival,  we are looking for volunteers to help judge and give out candy on October 28th from 6:00-9:00 p.m.





Membership and Education recently inducted a new member..  Please help us welcome the new director of E.G Fisher Library Julie Forkner








 





Well its that time of year, time for the Museum Guild's annual Holiday House fundraiser, which will be held at the museum on Thursday, Nov. 10, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  In addition to the silent auction and bake sale - for which the Guild members are already busy preparing unique treats and goodies - Holiday House features a buffet dinner also prepared by the Guild.  Everyone is invited to join them for this very festive tradition. It's a perfect way to kick off the holiday season, get unique gifts and stocking stuffers, and get a jump on your christmas shopping, while supporting a worthy cause.


If you have anything you would like to see included in the newsletter, please email it to � HYPERLINK "mailto:jmck@icx.net" ��jmck@icx.net�	




















Menu Subject to Change








"A true friend is someone who is there for you when he'd rather be anywhere else." -- Len Wein
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HOLIDAY HOUSE AT THE MUSEUM





October 20	John Proffitt


October 24	David McKee


October 29	Pam Perdue


	








�





October 14	Lou Pascarella


October 18	George Newton


October 19	Jack Hammontree


	








October 1 	Chris Adams	 


October 13	Karen Raby	


October 14	Ross Dodson		











KIWANIS CLUB OF ATHENS TENNESSEE





       		SMILE FOR THE CAMERA





President-Eric Newberry


President Elect-Wayne Scarbrough


Secretary-Stewart Smith


Treasurer-Stephanie Linkous


Past President-John Forgety


Administrative Secretary-Kaye Burton








	Daily Post Athenian Community Life Editor Greg Moses is bringing his original stories and comedy to the stage of the Sue E. Trotter Theater at The Arts Center on Saturday, November 5, 2011, 7:30 PM as a fundraiser for the arts in Athens.   


	Imagine crossing Lewis Grizzard and Dave Barry with Thornton Wilder and Arthur Miller and you have a taste of So It Goes.  Taken from Greg Moses’ humorous newspaper columns, So It Goes brings these hilarious stories, and a few new ones, off the printed page and onto the stage.  Greg and other actors will bring to life some of our favorite characters, including Mamaw and Papaw, Granny and Little Johnny, in a wild, off-the-wall night of comedy.


 Greg Moses is a native McMinn Countian who grew up on a farm “in the suburbs of Athens.”  He is a graduate of Tennessee Wesleyan College with a degree in English, and has been working for the Daily Post Athenian for the past four years keeping the community informed and inspired with his writing about community life and events. 


 


	Tickets for SO IT GOES are $15 for the evening of comedy, light hors d’oeuvres, and cash bar.  They are available on line at � HYPERLINK "http://www.athensartscouncil.org/" \t "_blank" �www.athensartscouncil.org�, by phone at 423-745-8781, or at The Arts Center, 320 North White St. in Athens.  Reservations may be made for parties of 8 or more.  For more information, call The Arts Center.
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During the Guest Luncheon on October 7th the Athens Kiwanis presented is annual Distinguished Service Award.  This years winner was a women who has spent most of her life trying to help others.  Mildred Prince is a great example of community spirit and a blessing to McMinn County.





Pictured is Dwain Ealy, Award winner Mildred Prince, and 2010-2011 President John Forgety. 








CONGRATULATIONS!!! 





   					 UPCOMING PROGRAMS 


Compliments of Wayne Scarbrough


  			





COMMITTEE REPORTS





FOOD FOR THE BODY			   FOOD FOR THE SOUL


Compliments of Luke Holbrook			        Compliments of Larry Kuka





OFFICERS					  BOARD MEMBERS





 SO IT GOES – AN EVENING WITH GREG MOSES











